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PART I-ADVERTISEMENT AND GENERAL 
INFORMATION 

CALHOUN COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY 
COMMISSIONERS REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FDOT FPID NO.: 449704-1-38-01 

 
The Calhoun County Board of County Commissioners is seeking professional services as they apply to the 
survey, design, permitting, and preparation of construction plans and bid documents for new sidewalk along Roy 
Golden Road from SR 71 to Finley Avenue. The project will consist of designing a sidewalk on the south side of 
Roy Golden Road to connect the Blountstown High School and surrounding neighborhoods to the existing 
sidewalk network in the City of Blountstown. No additional right-of-way will be required for the project. 
Consideration will be given to only those firms that are qualified pursuant to law and that have been prequalified 
by FDOT to perform the indicated types of work. 

 

Work Types: 
Response Deadline: 
Opening Date: 

3.1 – Minor Highway Design 
Thursday, May 8, 2025, at 2:00 P.M. (CT) 
Thursday, May 8, 2025, at 2:01 PM (CT) 

 
This project is federally funded with assistance from the FDOT and the Federal Highway Administration 
(FHWA). By submitting a letter of response, the Consultant certifies that they are in compliance with FDOT 
Procedure No. 375-030-006 (Restriction on Consultants Eligibility to Compete for Department Contracts) and that 
no principle is presently suspended, proposed for debarment, declared ineligible or voluntarily excluded from 
participation on this transaction by any Federal Department or Agency. 

 
Information regarding the proposal can be obtained at the Calhoun County Grants Office, 20859 Central Avenue 
East, Room G-40, Blountstown, FL 32424 (located in the basement of the Courthouse). In order to ensure a fair, 
competitive, and open process, once a project is advertised for Proposals, all communications between interested 
firms and the County must be directed to Hunter Flowers, Grants Administrator, 850-674-3966 
hflowers@calhouncountyfl.gov 

 
If interested, qualified consultants are required to submit the original, one (1) paper copy and one (1) electronic copy 
of the letter of response to the Calhoun County Clerk’s Office, 20859 Central Avenue East, Room 130, Blountstown, 
FL 32424 by the response deadline. 

 
Please indicate on the envelope that this is a sealed proposal for the “RFP # 2025-01 LAP – Blountstown 
High School Roy Golden Rd Sidewalk”. Also, please make sure the envelope has your firm name and 
return address. 
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